
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
Weekly Message 
 
Dear Parents,  
We have reached the end of Week 3 and everyone is very busy with lots of activities happening both inside and 
outside our classrooms. 
 
Election Day Sausage Sizzle 
Tomorrow, Saturday 18th May, is of course the Federal election and our school hall will be a polling booth. Our 
P&C are running a sausage sizzle throughout the day, so if you are coming along to vote, please buy a sausage 
sandwich or a cake to help raise funds for our school. Our thanks go to all of you who have provided cakes or 
offered to help out on the day as without your help we cannot hold events such as this. I hope to see you there.  
 
Mothers’ Day Stall 
The Mothers’ Day stall last week was an outstanding success with well over $1000 being raised. More 
importantly many children were able to purchase a little gift for their mum or grandma or other special person in 
their life. 
 
NAPLAN 
This week our Year 3 and Year 5 students have completed their NAPLAN tests. It seems that we were probably 
fortunate in not being involved in the online testing process, as other schools have reported some quite 
challenging delays during the delivery of the tests. All of our test sessions were completed without incident, and 
we will receive the results later in the year. 
 
P&C Meeting 
We held our P&C meeting last Tuesday evening with a good roll-up of parents and had some great discussions 
around fundraising and social events for the remainder of the year. 
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Building Update 
I received some good news this week and can let you know that an assessment of the possible old well on our 
Learning Building site will commence next Wednesday. If nothing of significance is found in that area then work 
on the footings and slab can finally commence. I will keep you informed of the progress there. 
 
I was fortunate enough to be given a tour through the Administration area this week which is all taking shape, and 
could visualise what the area will look like, and I can assure you it will be very impressive! On a sadder note, 
Simon Hindmarch, our Builders’ Site Manager was advised late this week that he is to be redeployed to a 
worksite in Western Sydney where they need his expertise. We will miss his contributions as he has been a great 
advocate for us in the building process and has built some good relationships here at the school.  

Parental Use of Toilets 
We have noticed a number of parents using the student toilets in the afternoons. Could I request that in 
the interests of child safety, any adults needing to use a toilet, only use one of the disabled toilets located 
at the hall or in the new block near the playing fields. 

 
Have a happy and safe weekend, 
Kind regards, 
 
Harold Cosier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
         Learning Maths Kits – Help Needed 
 
 

 
 
Wollongong Public School are organising ‘Learning Maths Kits’ for our class teachers in early 
stage one and stage one for our students to use in class. If you can help in anyway by 
laminating, cutting and putting the kits together, that would be greatly appreciated.  
You can contact Evoon on 0439 898 092 for more information. All preparation will be done in 
the Hub. 

When: Thursdays and Fridays of Weeks 4 & 5 (Term 2) 
Thursdays the 23rd, 30th of May the Hub will be available from 9.00am – 2:30pm 

Fridays 24th, 31st May from 12.00pm – 2:30pm 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

From the Admin desk  
 
Car Pick Up Signs 
 

This week car pick up signs will be distributed to all the families that have 
joined us since the start of the year. Please be aware that the signs are only 
issued once and there is only one per family. 
 
If your sign has been misplaced or damaged you can design one yourself. 
Keep in mind that the writing needs to be bold and clear so it can be seen at a 
distance.  

 
You may wish to encourage your children to be involved in the design. Most importantly the sign 
must be very visible from your car at pick-up time. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Woolworths Earn and Learn  
 

Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers have commenced and all parents 
are invited to collect Earn and Learn stickers when shopping at 
Woolworths.  This supports our school by providing valuable 
equipment. A collection box will be available at the office.  

  
More information can be found at:  https://www.woolworths.com.au/shop/discover/earn-

and-learn 
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Second-hand school uniform shop 
The second hand uniform shop is now open on Tuesday and 
Friday morning from 8.30am-9.00am during Term 2 at the 

school Community Hub. 

 

All donations of washed, clean uniforms are welcome. These can be dropped at either the 
Community Hub or at the main office. 

Help raise funds for your school! 
For any further information please contact Evoon on 0439 898 092 

 
 
 
 

 ~ May 2019 ~ ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
12 13 14 

NAPLAN Language 
Convention & Writing  
 
P&C meeting 
6.30pm 

15 
NAPLAN Reading 

16 
NAPLAN Numeracy 

17 
PSSA Sport Notes 
and Payment Due  
(only nominated 
students) 

18 
P&C Sausage Sizzle 
Polling Booth  

19 
 

20 
 

21 22 
Early Literacy Event 
Kindergarten only 
Stuart Park 

23 
 

24 
PSSA Sport 

25 

26 27 
 

28 
 

29 
Payment & 
Permission note DUE 
for K-6 Athletics 
Carnival 

30 31 
PSSA Sport 

 

 ~ June 2019 ~ ► 

      1 

2 3 
 

4 
K-6 Athletics Carnival 
Beaton Park Leisure 
Centre 

5 6 7 
PSSA Sport 

8 
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